
June 2018

New Restaurant to Welcome Summer

We’ll celebrate the start of our summer break by going to a
new restaurant, the Edge, at the Zintel Creek Golf Club. The
golf club was formed in 1938, renamed the Tri City Country
Club in 1948, and reorganized and rebranded as the Zintel Creek
Golf Club in 2017. At that time, the club house was converted to
a public restaurant. Some of our chapter members have eaten
there and recommended for our meeting. This will be a social
meeting, no speaker, no program. Just a chance to get together
and socialize with friends.

We have the entire restaurant, but have to move the meeting
to Monday night, June 18. Please mark you calendar and let
Bob Allen know that you are coming. Reservations by Thursday,
June 14 please.

Election of Officers
The one item of business will be election of officers. All

serving officers agreed to another term:
President: Mark Hanneman
1st Vice President: Ron Weed
2nd Vice President: George Stotz
Secretary: Bob Allen
Treasurer: Paul Seipt

From the news . . .
AARP reports that a typical couple retiring at age 65 will

spend $280,000 on medical care above what Medicare covers in
the rest of their lives. Sure makes TRICARE for Life look good.



June Meeting
Monday, June 18

Reservations by
Thursday, June 14 to
Bob Allen
627-6226
moaa.tricities@charter.net

The Edge
314 N. Underwood
Kennewick

Social hour at 6:30
Dinner at 7:00
$30.00 per person

A reservation made
is a reservation paid.

Menu
6 0z Sirloin
Au gratin potatoes
Seasonal vegetables
Green Salad
Rolls
Dessert
Coffee/tea




